
School Safety Reminder 

St. Michael Catholic Academy Families 

PLEASE remember the following when dropping off 

and picking up your children 

 the student drop-off/pick-up area is a single lane–                 

DO NOT pass on the left of the vehicle in front of you 

 DO NOT exit your vehicle in the student                                 

drop-off/pick-up Zone.  If you need to exit your                           

vehicle, please park in the church parking lot    

 Please drive slowly!! Respect the one-way entrance 

and exit  ( at school & church)                    

 Children/visitors should cross the street using                          

designated crosswalks only 

We appreciate your continued dedication to the safety of 

our students, parents and staff  
 


